

Greater Southeastern Massachusetts Labor Council AFL-CIO

Lisa Lemieux President

Bert Barao Executive Vice President 560 Pleasant Street New Bedford, MA 02740-6236 Tel.: 508-992-5475

Fax: 508-992-0340

email: CLCPresident@verizon.net web: GSMLaborCouncil.org

January 7, 2019

Dear Brothers & Sisters,

The Greater Southeastern Massachusetts Labor Council is proud to once again be able to offer an Annual Scholarship Program. This scholarship information has been sent to high school guidance counsel offices throughout Southeastern Massachusetts.

Everything needed to apply is enclosed and can be found on our web site, gsmlaborcouncil.org.

The next step in the process is for local unions to share this scholarship information with their members. Scholarships will be presented at our annual scholarship dinner on May 30, 2019 at Century House, 107 South Main St. Acushnet, MA.

Please feel free to make copies and if you have any questions please contact me at 508 999-8774.

In Solidarity,

Lisa M. Lemieux President GSMCLC

cc: Scholarship Committee